
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

We hereby wish to inform you that Mr. Kanwal Manghwani is No longer working with the school as

Transport Incharge. For all your Concerns & Queries related to Transport kindly contact us at the School

Landline No. 0141-2796271, 72 between 8:00am to 3:00pm.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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11th October, 2022


